
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Eversource - tree removal - email from Diane Freedman
Date: Monday, July 23, 2018 6:44:23 PM

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email from Diane Freedman below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 
--------------

 
From: "Freedman, Diane" <>
Date: Friday, July 20, 2018 at 2:04 PM
To: Todd Selig <tselig@ci.durham.nh.us>
Subject: tree cutting
 
 I am writing from Lithuania, believe it or not, just say a red Friday
 updates about Eversource westing to cut a great many trees on Bennett
 Road and Packers Falls Road. Simply put: I object. I've seen no
 evidence that our lives interim have been approved by ever source
 dynamiting and expanding roads and not honoring and a 75-year-old
 town plans for official bike lanes, for example. nor have they used
 the money and energy dynamiting to facilitate underground conduit for
 wires to improve the aesthetics and functionality of the network. I'd
 like to preserve our scenic roads. What I have seen on the 108
 project is excessive tree cutting without real merit or
 necessity,such as along the corner of Laurel Lane in room 108 towards
 the Mill Pond center property.  to my eye, a mess is also being made
 of the Deuro point Road and Route 108 intersections.
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 well it is true that for years plans for bike lanes on the Durham
 books language because too many community members perhaps objected to
 removal of rocks and trees, in the last two years we have seen way
 too much in the opposite direction.
 
 Sincerely,
Diane P Freedman
 


